
SECTION 23
PHYSICIAN ADVISORS

· Participation

· Physician Advisors List for 2021-2022
PHYSICIAN ADVISOR PARTICIPATION

It is the responsibility of the Board to select its Physician Advisors and to seek their advice on appropriate matters impacting the organization, including representation on organizational committees.  Physician Advisors may be RPS Consultants, members of AFMRD or someone else, as determined by the board.

1. At the Winter Board Meeting, the Board should review the list of Physician Advisors for the upcoming year. 

2. The President invites the Advisors to participate at a Physician Advisor’s meeting during RLS.

3. The President sends a summary of Board activities to the Physician Advisors on a quarterly basis.

4. The Physician Advisors receive copies of the online newsletter and any other AFMA publications (i.e. the coordinator and administrator manuals).

5. The Physician Advisors are requested to write one article per year for the online newsletter.

ASSOCIATION OF FAMILY MEDICINE ADMINISTRATION
PHYSICIAN ADVISORS

2021-2022
Gregory H. Blake, M.D., M.P.H.





University of Tennessee Medical Center




Department of Family Medicine

1924 Alcoa Highway U-67

Knoxville, TN 37902

Phone: (423) 544-9352 or (865) 305-5056
ghblake@mc.utmck.edu
Jennifer T. Knowles, M.D. 

East Pierce Family Medicine Residency

1322 3rd Street SE, Suite 240

Puyallup, WA  98372

Phone: (253) 697-5757

jtknowles@multicare.org

Karen B. Mitchell, M.D.
American Academy of Family Physicians

Medical Education Division

11400 Tomahawk Creek Parkway

Leawood, KS  66211

Phone: (800) 274-2237 x6037

kmitchell@aafp.org 

Zachary L. Waterson, D.O. 

Fort Wayne Medical Education Program
750 Broadway, Suite 250

Fort Wayne, IN  46802

Phone: (260) 422-6573 x259

zwaterson@fwmep.edu
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